Stinson, Judy

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 2:19 PM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: MU Extension Flood Relief Resources Video

Please see message below from MU.

Thank you.
Soil & Water Conservation Program

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to
complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.

As flooding continues across our state, the University of Missouri recognizes the need for educational resources to help
those whose lives and properties are in peril. Here is a brief video that guides Missouri’s agricultural producers to
information prepared by MU Extension specialists that will assist them in making informed decisions for current and
continued recovery from flooding and wet-weather related issues.

Please circulate to your farm producer contacts and others. Thank you. https://www.youtube.com/embed/vaA-
Xkl0aHM
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